

Our Ref: KH/SWA/cc/Book Fair Information

21st November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

## Scholastic Book Fair – Autumn 2022

On Monday 28<sup>th</sup> November until Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> December 2022, the iCentre at Barr Beacon School will be hosting our annual Scholastic Book Fair.

Pupils will have the opportunity to purchase books from the Scholastic catalogue at discounted prices. When making purchases pupils will write down their selected books, as well as their prices, on a wish list that they collect from the iCentre upon entry to the Book Fair. On this wish list you can follow the link (bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay) or scan the QR code to reach the order page, where you can enter 'Barr Beacon School' or the school postcode located at the bottom of this letter. Here you can decide which books on the wish list you would like to purchase and provide payment directly to Scholastic. We cannot accept any payment with cash or card in school.

Once you have made your payment online, pupils **must return the payment reference slip** to the iCentre to receive their books. To ensure your order is processed in time, please make sure that the payment reference is returned before 12.00pm on Thursday 1st December 2022.

If your child is in receipt of free school meals they will be able to choose one fiction book free of charge.

A percentage of the total money pupils spend on books from the Book Fair returns to the school to buy more books for our own library.

We hope that your child finds the books they love to read and have an enjoyable time browsing the Book Fair.

If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher

Barr Beacon School

Old Hall Lane Aldridge





